
 
 
 
Spring Pictures will be taken on April 12, 2013.  When you receive the picture form, 
please fill it out including a pose and a look.  Everyone will get their picture taken on that 
day, but no money is due that day.  When you receive the pictures back their will be a 
form as to how much money is due if you want the pictures.  If you do not want the 
pictures, please return them to the school. 
 
Thank you 


